
 

Weekly Bulletin
September 13th 2024 

 

It is nearly the end of our first full week together and I am delighted to say the children are getting used to 

their new classes, the expectations, and routines. Throughout the school we can see Hauxton’s core values of 

 
Well done children and staff for settling in so well and being such fabulous members of the team. As always, you 

can pick up helpful information to support at home and learn more about your child’s day at school from Class 

Dojo and class and news pages on our school website. 

 

Meet the Teacher  

Staff warmly invite you into your child’s class at the end of the school day next Monday 16th September to 

meet your child’s class teacher informally and get to find out what and where your child will be learning this year. 

As the children settle into their new classroom routines, we thought that we would take this opportunity to 

promote our new website and class website pages. These contain a parent’s page with staff photographs and 

class information about PE days etc. and topic and Year group expectations. We hope that this will be an 

opportunity for you to see what exciting learning activities your child is taking part in at school.  

 

 

https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/


 

Clubs 
Extracurricular clubs began this week. If your child would like to join a club this term, please enquire 

with the school office. Clubs currently available to join are - 

 

Tuesday Hockey Club with Mrs Cooke 3.15-4.15pm 

Wednesday Multisports Club, Years 1 and 2– JS Sports 3.15-4.15pm 

Thursday Multisports Club, Years 3 – 6 –JS Sports 3.15-4.15pm 

Friday  Running Club, Years 3-6 – JS Sports 8 – 8.45am 

 

Secondary already? 
The application window for our Year 6 pupils to apply for secondary school is now 

open.  The deadline for applications is 31st October 2025 with offers made on 1st 

March 2026. More information, including the LA guidance, can be found  

    on our school website.   

 

School Meals 
I hope that you have all heard great things about our new school meals this term, provided by 

Hertfordshire Catering Limited. Their core aim is to improve school meals and make lunchtime a 

positive and integral part of a child’s school experience. You can find out more on their Parent Page.   

All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are automatically entitled to enjoy FREE school meals, 

even if parents don’t receive one of the qualifying benefits or tax credits. School meals are £3.05 a 

day. 

*Please note as a new requirement this term, if you child has any special dietary need or 

preference (whether medical or otherwise), you should complete a special menu form with HCL 

Caterers using this link  https://specialmenu.hcl.co.uk/ 

 

Free School Meals If you are unsure whether you are eligible and would like to check, you can 

use this speedy checking tool.  

 

 

 

Alfie C Anjola A Thomas B-K 

Upcoming Events 

Monday 16th September Meet the Teacher drop in after school 

Monday 28th October 2024 Half Term Break 

Monday 4th November School is closed for staff training 

Wednesday 6th November Parent consultation meetings 

Thursday 7th November Parent consultation meetings 

Wednesday 13th November KS2 Residential 

https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/secondary-already
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